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Quality of drinking water in relation to the presence of 

lead 

 

Action plan 

 

Update no. 2, November 15, 2024 

The 2024 sampling campaign to detect the presence of lead and copper in the two drinking water 

distribution networks serving the City of Dollard-des-Ormeaux (from Pierrefonds and Pointe-Claire) has 

been completed.  

Based on maximum acceptable concentrations (MACs) and sampling carried out in accordance with 

prescribed methods, results were compliant at all sampling locations for both distribution networks.  

The City of Dollard-des-Ormeaux will communicate the results to the homeowners where the samples 

were taken, in accordance with the Guide d'évaluation et d'intervention relatif au suivi du plomb et du 

cuivre dans l'eau potable.  

Consequently, the action plan produced on July 6, 2023 remains unchanged. 

 

Publication 

In accordance with the provisions of Section 36.2 of the Regulation respecting the quality of drinking 

water (RLRQ c Q-2, r.40), a copy of this updated action plan: 

 has been published on the City of Dollard-des-Ormeaux website; 

 has been made available to the ministre de l'Environnement, de la Lutte aux changements 
climatiques, de la Faune et des Parcs; and  

 is available to any user of the City of Dollard-des-Ormeaux's drinking water distribution system 
who requests it.  

 
Given at Dollard-des-Ormeaux, this November 15, 2024 

 

(original signed) 

 

 

Calogero Zambito, Eng.  
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